
Office of the Chancellor 

505.728.2407 l 705 Gurley Avenue l Gallup, New Mexico 87301 l malm@unm.edu

http://www.loc.gov/law/help/commemorative-observations/american-indian.php
http://www.americanindian.si.edu/visit/washington/nnavm


Office of the Chancellor 

505.728.2407 l 705 Gurley Avenue l Gallup, New Mexico 87301 l malm@unm.edu 

gallup.unm.edu 

WEEKLY BRIEF FORMAT CHANGE 

 

>ĂƐƚůǇ͕�/͛Ě�ůŝŬĞ�ƚŽ�ŵĞŶƚŝŽŶ�ƚŚĂƚ�ƚŽĚĂǇ͛Ɛ��ŚĂŶĐĞůůŽƌ͛Ɛ�KƉĞŶ�KĨĨŝĐĞ�,ŽƵƌ�ŽŶ��ŽŽŵ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ƚŚĞ�ůĂƐƚ͘�^ƚĂƌƚŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�

week of November 30, we will begin distributing the Weekly Brief as a pre-recorded video message through 

campus e-mail and posting on our Website. On Friday, December 4, I will resume holding the weekly 

�ŚĂŶĐĞůůŽƌ͛Ɛ�KƉĞŶ�KĨĨŝĐĞ�,ŽƵƌ�Ăƚ�ϵ�Ă͘ŵ͘�ǀŝĂ��ŽŽŵ͕�ǁŚĞƌĞ�ǇŽƵ�ĐĂŶ�ďƌŝŶŐ�ǇŽƵƌ�ŝĚĞĂƐ͕�ƐƵŐŐĞƐƚŝŽŶƐ͕�Žƌ�ƋƵĞƐƚŝŽŶƐ�ƚŽ�

discuss openly in our shared governance forum.  

 

We are truly living through unprecedented times together. These are very longs days, weeks, and months. To 

all those within our community who have been impacted by the coronavirus, know that you and your family 

are in our prayers. Please keep up the good work. Continue working toward your educational goals. And, we 

will soon be on the other side of this pandemic.  

 

Stay safe and stay well.   

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 
Dr. James R. Malm, Chancellor 
Professor of Business 
 
 


